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“Oh give thanks to the Lord, for he is good, for his steadfast love endures forever!” Psalm 107 

29th June 2016 

Dear Parents, 

It’s hard to believe another year has ended, and what a year it has been! Thank you for the many cards and gifts we 

have received; your generosity and kindness are greatly appreciated by us all. 

Thank you so much to all of you for supporting us in so many ways throughout the year, but especially over the last 

month with all the various events that have taken place. We have enjoyed a wonderful family atmosphere at our 

Sports Day, our Summer Concert and our first Summer Fair. 

Thanks also for your support as we have endeavoured to raise funds this term. We received an astonishing £680 in 

donations at our Summer Concert and £1100 at our Summer Fair. We will use this money wisely for the benefit of all 

your children. Thanks to everyone who helped in any way to make our events so successful. 

School Fair photographs 

Laura from CS Moments was with us on Friday evening and took many professional photographs of the action at The 

Fair. These can be viewed at www.csmoments.co.uk – just click on the ‘Access Gallery’ button and the password is 

‘fun fair’. All of these photographs are available to order from CS Moments.  

 

http://www.csmoments.co.uk/


 

Last day of term 

Tomorrow is our last day of term and will be a non-uniform day for all children. The children may bring some games 

or toys but please, no electronic games – we like our last day to be as sociable as possible! 

School finishes at 12pm for all children tomorrow; the bus will operate as usual at 12.15pm. 

New School Year 

Can I remind you that school will commence at 9.00pm from the beginning of our new school year. Children may be 

left at school from 8.30am. 

School commences for all pupils on 30th August. 

 30th and 31st August – school finishes for all pupils at 12pm. (There will be no bus on these two days). 

 Normal routine begins on 1st September. (P1 children finish at 12pm for first two full weeks of term). 

Can I take this opportunity to wish you a very happy, relaxing and fun summer break with your families. I look 
forward to seeing you all again at the start of the new school year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
M Beattie (Principal) 


